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8 May 2018

Mr. Ronnie M. C. WONG, JP

Hon. Secretary General

Sports Federation & Olympic Committee of Hong Kong, China
2/F., Olympic House, 1 Stadium Path,

So Kon Po, Causeway Bay, Hong Kong.

Dear Mr. Wong,
Re: Selection of Athletes for the 2018 Asian Games

Thank you for your letter dated 4 May 2018.

We note with concern that our application for making nomination of athletes to participate in the
Asian Games will only be considered at your upcoming Board of Officers’ Meeting at an unknown
date.

As repeatedly related to you in our previous correspondence, our athletes are very worried about
the uncertainty ahead as regards when they will be nominated and finally selected to compete in
the Asian Games.

We have approached your liaison officer, Mr. Edgar Yang to enquire about the date of your
upcoming Board Meeting. In response, we were asked by Mr. Yang to write to you; hence the
issue of this letter.

In the event the date of your Board Meeting is not immediate, please kindly consider expediting
your decision-making process by circulation of papers to your Board Officers.

As before, please kindly circulate this letter to all Officers of your Federation.
Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Yu Kang
Chairman

The Karatedo Federation of Hong Kong, China Limited
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